
 
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please 
contact the city of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance 
of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 
617-796-1089. For the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 
 

Public Hearing Notice 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

Wednesday, February 23, 2022 

A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 23, 2022, at 7:00 PM before the Public 
Facilities Committee of the City Council for the purpose of hearing the following petition, at 
which time all parties interested in this item shall be heard. Notice will be published 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022, and Wednesday, February 16, 2022 in the Boston Globe and 
Wednesday, February 16, 2022 in the Newton TAB, with a copy of said notice posted in a 
conspicuous place at Newton City Hall. 
 
Please Note: Due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, this meeting will be virtual and  
can be attended by desktop, laptop, tablet or phone by visiting the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83751956117 or calling the following number +1 646 558 
8656 US (New York) and using Meeting ID 837 5195 6117
If the State of Emergency is terminated or if the Governor's Order suspending certain   
provisions of open meeting law is rescinded, this meeting will be held on the Second  
Floor of City Hall, 1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Newton. Please call the Clerk’s office at 
617-796-1210 for more information.  
 
 5-58 for the Commonwealth Golf Course at 212 Kenrick Street 

DESIGN REVIEW COMMMITTEE petition, pursuant to 5-58, for schematic 
design and site plan approval at 212 Kenrick Street for the renovation and 
expanding of the existing Maintenance Facility to provide additional space 
for storage and repair of the golf course maintenance equipment and to 
upgrade the interior of the existing facility to improve the indoor 
environment, adjust the layout and space adjacencies to improve the safety 
and efficiency for the workers and provide proper code complaint 
environments for the Staff and the Facilities Director.  

 
**** 

By City Clerk at 2:05 pm, Feb 09, 2022


